Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Physical Therapy Practice has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by the Florida Physical Therapy Association on July 10, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:

The Board of Physical Therapy Practice hereby gives notice of the withdrawal of the Petition for Declaratory Statement, filed on July 10, 2013, by the Florida Physical Therapy Association. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 39, No. 136, of the July 15, 2013 Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner withdrew its petition at a duly-noticed public meeting on August 9, 2012.
A copy of the Board’s meeting minutes for August 8-9, 2013 may be obtained by contacting Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
